
 
 
 
 
 

    Martin Duke 

I have been a governor since 2021 and have been involved during some big 
changes and adaptations within school. I love to support the school in any way 
possible, including being part of the Friends of Newton Solney School, as well as 
offering my professional marketing and media skills (photography and video). 

My eldest daughter attended the school and loved it and my youngest is a current 
pupil. It has given the perfect start to them both. 

I’m currently on the finance and marketing committees, and hopefully bring my 
supportive but ‘critical friend’ ethos.  

 


